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McGill university

a
MONTREAL.

Faculty or Arts.

March 29, 1922.Office or the Dean.
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Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I send you herewith the report of the Committee

on Sociology and Social Science. The conclusions reached wêre 

arrived at after long discussion of all phases of the question.

You will observe that we recommend the discontinuance of the 

special secretarial service. We do not see why this Department 

should involve more expenditure along this line than any other

Department in the Arts Faculty.

Do you suppose that one of the Governors might 

like to provide the money for the Fellow and for the publication 

of his report referred to ±n para.3? 

be quite willing to do this if it were understood that he would 

take care of it only for a term of years, say three or four.

The total waild amount to about $1200 a year ($860 for the Fellow­

ship and $340 for the printing and distribution of the pamphlet). 

Do you think that Mr. Birks would be interested in this? 

would be a very definite contribution to social service in the 

City.

Perhaps one of them would
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As indicated din paragraph 4, the Committee think
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